INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF MODEL AUTO RACING



Email: ifmar@ozemail.com.au

Web: http://www.ozemail.com.au/~ifmar

PRESIDENT: JOHN D. GRANT 30 TRACEY STREET, REVESBY 2212

N.S.W. AUSTRALIA TEL: (612) 9773 4921 FAX: (612) 9772 1959

January 14, 2003

NOTICE TO: EFRA, ROAR, FEMCA & FAMAR

RE: 2004 IFMAR 1/8TH OFF-ROAD WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP & WARM-UP RACE

IFMAR's invitation to EFRA to host the 2004 IFMAR 1/8th Off-road World Championship has been accepted and some preliminary information on the event was presented to IFMAR at the recent IFMAR 1/8th Off-road Section Meeting held in Uruguay.

The host country will be Sweden and the event will be organised by the Furulund RC Club at the Fururing Raceway situated in Furulund, southern Sweden. The Raceway is situated 55 km from Copenhagen Airport and 40 km from Malmo Sturup. The dates for the World Championship are yet to be decided. Some information can be found on http://www.frck.org

N.B. Drivers from all Blocs are invited to attend a Warm-up Race to be held at the venue this year, 2003, from May 23-25. IFMAR World Championship Rules will apply. Entries close on May 9, 2003 and can be forwarded to fax number + 46 46 738 994 or contact info@frck.org. It appears that the Warm-up Race will be very popular and therefore it is recommended that intending competitors forward their entry details as soon as possible.

Please distribute the above information to your member countries at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

John Grant Chairman, IFMAR IC Section President, IFMAR.